
 

New members will be 
listed in January 

 The next outing will be 

held at the Lost Change 

claim on December 15-

16. Parking will be at the 

Empty Pockets claim as 

the parking area is larg-

er than the Lost Change 

claim. Club sponsored 

lunch will be served on 

Saturday 3:00pm Neva-

da time and will consist 

of chili. Attendees are 

requested to bring a dish 

to compliment the chili 

for 10 people. Brunch 

will be served on Sun-

day at 9:00am Nevada 

time and will consist of 

eggs, bacon, and sau-

sage. There will be no 

Georges breakfast this 

month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Officers and  

Standing  

Committees…… 

 President-John  Anderson 

 Vice President–Merk Black 

 Treasurer-Mark Hedges 

 Secretary–Melinda Woolman 

 Membership-Eric Smith 

 Claims-John Anderson 

 Merchandise- 

 Website—Mark Hedges 

 Newsletter– Mark Hedges 

 Outings-Leslie Burns 

Equipment list 

Outings and announcements 

 

Library  

Books, Magazines,  

Videos 

Thompson Dry Washer 

Keene Dry Washer 

Desert Foxes 

Blue Bowl  

Metal detectors 

High bankers 

GPS 

Gold Searchers of Southern Nevada 
www.goldsearchersnv.com 
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HIGHGRADER      

Minutes  12/05/2018  
 
The GSSN met on Wednesday December 5, 2018 at the Fraternal order of the  Eagles club 
in Henderson Nv. for the annual club Christmas dinner.  The President John Anderson 
called the meeting to order at 6:30pm and led with the pledge of allegiance. Officers present 
were the Vice President Merk Black, Secretary Melinda Woolman, Treasurer Mark Hedges, 
and the Membership Chairman Eric Smith. John Welcomed all 80 guests signed in with 9 
guests. A moment of silence was observed for the passing of a long time friend/member Mor-
ris Seguin on December 4, 2018. Morris was a big part of this organization. He will be re-
members always . Normally club business is not conducted at the annual Christmas party: 
However due to the October meeting being canceled at the last minute nominations for the 
open offices the nominations were not made till the November meeting. The nomination pro-
cess was reopened by George Neiderriter from the election committee. After requesting 
three separate times each for nominations for the office of President, Secretary, Treasurer 
and Membership Chairman no other names were nominated. Per bylaws a motion was 
made by Larry Becignuel and seconded by Mary Skaarup to cast a majority ballot for all 
non-contested offices. All were in favor and the motion was approved. No other business was 
conducted and a motion was made by Richard Harding and seconded by Phillis Harding to 
adjourn the meeting. All were in favor and the raffle was then held. Because of the large 
number of prize winners they will not be listed in these minutes. After the raffle several 
members assisted in cleaning the meeting hall. A special thanks goes out to Friendz Catering 
for the good food. Thanks to George for arranging the caterer. Thanks to Larry Becignuel 
for the arrangement for the meeting hall and thanks to Jake’s Mining Equipment for 
providing the raffle prizes. 
 
 
John Anderson 
President 
12/06/18 
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